From: Potter, Rachel F.

Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2006 7:09 PM

To: 'Hyler, James'

Cc: Horn, Sharon; Kern, Dean; Fiegel, John; Timm, Barbara; Mullan, Kate;
Arrington, Angela; Cole, Allison L.

Subject: RE: OMB Comments on Charter School Program Grant Award
Database

Thank you for these responses. We have some concerns with the proposed
data collection in that it appears to collect duplicative data from States and
subgrantees (the SEA Part B Form and the Direct Recipients Form are
essentially identical). If the States have this data, it is not clear why ED
would propose going to the subgrantee at all are we missing something in
this regard?

Additionally, is there some reason that ED cannot collect the State portion of
the data collection through the grantees-annual-perfermancereports?t
















